
MOBILE SOURCE COMMITTEE 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

November 10, 2022

Mobile Source Committee Members 

Sarah Rees, Deputy Executive Officer 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of the November 18, 2022, Mobile Source Committee Meeting 

Please be advised that the Mobile Source Committee Meeting on November 18, 2022, 
at 9:00 a.m. has been canceled and rescheduled to December 16, 2022, at 9:00 a.m.

SLR:ak


	FROM: Philip M. Fine, Deputy Executive Officer



